7#_Open House

TOXICS IN PACKAGING TOXICS IN PACKAGING CLEARINGHOUSE

YOU’'RE INVITED!

THE NEXT EVOLUTION IN TOXICS IN PACKAGING

You are cordially invited to the Toxics in
Packaging Clearinghouse’s virtual Open House
for state agencies and industry groups
interested in understanding how the
Clearinghouse helps with harmonization of, and

compliance with, toxics in packaging laws.

In 2024, the landscape of legislation addressing
emerging concerns about toxics in packaging is
evolving. Come hear how TPCH has been using

an existing framework for over three decades to

assist both states and industry.

Monday, September 9, 2024
11:00am - 12:30pm ET via Zoom
Register Today!




